
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF YORKTOWN 

 
 
NOTICE IS HERE GIVEN that a public hearing will be convened by the Town Board, Town of 
Yorktown, Westchester County, New York at the Town Hall, 363 Underhill Avenue, Yorktown Heights, 
New York 10598 on Tuesday, March 21, 2023 at 7:30 o’clock PM, or as soon thereafter as the same can 
be heard, to consider the Amended Special Use Permit Application submitted by Island Pump & Tank 
Corp. to replace fueling canopy fascia on existing frame, installation of signs on canopy, installation of 
new sign cabinet on existing monument ID sign, and installation of signage on the existing building. 
 
All persons in interest and citizens shall be heard at the public hearing to be held as aforesaid. 
 
 
        DIANA L. QUAST, TOWN CLERK 
        MASTER MUNICIPAL CLERK 
 

 

 


